
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, February 5th 2017 
                                                                

 

 Cardiac Equipment Fundraiser: Please support the Table Quiz in Harney's this Monday 6th February starting at 8.30 

p.m. €20 per table of 4. Great prizes and an enjoyable social evening guaranteed. Please bring a friend or neighbour. 

 You are invited to meet your local community Gardaí and have your security concerns aired at the Community Alert 

Annual General Meeting, this important annual event will take place in the Education Centre Dunhill next Wednesday 

February 8th at 8.00 p.m. All are welcome. 

 Fenor Bingo takes place in Fenor School Hall, this Friday 10th February starting at 8.00 p.m. A fantastic night is in store.  

 The 11th Annual Anne Valley 5-mile Challenge also takes place this Saturday, 11th February. Registration for the event 

can be completed online at www.annevalleyrunning.webs.com or on the day at Harney’s Pub.  

 We welcome at Mass in Dunhill next Sunday, the boys and girls from Dunhill and Fenor schools who are preparing for 

their Confirmation this year. The parish program ‘Confirming Our Children’ will be involved in the liturgy at Mass. 

Please remember these children and their families at this time.  

 Notice for parents of children starting Primary Level Schooling. Dunhill National School is now taking enrolments for 

Sept 2017. Applications should be in by Feb.17th.  Phone 051-396383. 

 Supervised study is offered to local secondary and third level students each Saturday in the Dunhill Multi-Education 

Centre. See: Facebook or Website for details. 

 Interested in volunteering with Waterford Citizens Information Service We offer you a rewarding and worthwhile 

experience the chance to learn new skills induction, training and ongoing support. We ask you to share your time and 

skills and attend training as required. Contact Waterford CIC 0761 076580 or Dungarvan, Scanlon's Yard 0761 076550. 

 There will be no lecture this week in the Julian Walton Winter Lecture Series it will continue next Thursday. 

 59th Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes of Waterford & Lismore will take place from Tuesday 6th to Sunday 

11th June under the leadership of Bishop Alphonsus Cullinan. Pilgrimage Bookings at the Lourdes Office, St. John’s 

Pastoral Centre, Waterford on 051 - 878900. Sick Pilgrim Information for the Waterford area contact Mary 086-0685213. 

Pilgrimage Cost €750 Inclusive of Tax, Insurance, Airport Transport and Full Board Basis.  

 thought for the week Success is not forever, and failure’s not fatal 

 The Priory Institute, run by the Dominican Fathers, invites you to join its supportive student community and study 

Theology by distance learning this spring. Application deadline is 28th February. Call 01-4048124, email: 

enquiries@prioryinstitute.com Check www.prioryinstitute.com 

 Marriage in 2017?? Whatever year you plan for, don’t forget a Pre-Marriage Course. After all, you are planning for a 

lifetime, not just for the wedding day. Check the Accord website for dates – and act in good time, as a limited number of 

couples are taken on each course.  

 If you need to contact Dunhill Church office for any reason the opening hours are: Monday to Thursday from 9.30 a.m. 

to 2.00 p.m. and Friday 9.30 a.m. to 12 noon. The contact phone number is: 051-396892.  

 A word A careless word may kindle strife. A cruel word may wreck a life. A bitter word may hate instil. A brutal word 

may smite and kill. A gracious word may light a day. A kindly word may keep loneliness away. A timely word may 

lessen stress. A loving word may heal and bless. Loving Jesus, help me to stop and think before I speak. 

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €692.01 and Envelopes €515.00. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, February 5th  

Fifth  Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  
First Anniversary Mass for Pierce Murphy 

Pray for  Dorrie Murphy, Margaret O’Loughlin & Nicholas Whelan 

Monday, February 6th  – Ss Paul Miki   Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, February 7th – St Mel Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, February 8th  –St Jerome 

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.              

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, February 9th  – St Teilo  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, February 10th  – St Scholastica 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.                          

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, February 11th   Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass Mikie & Betty O’Brien 

WEBSITE: 
www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 
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